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30th January 2025 

 

Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a nursery open morning on Wednesday 12th February 9-10.30am.  This is an opportunity 

to join your child for their weekly Forest School session. There will be a chance to have an informal chat with staff on 

duty that day, namely:  Mr Humphreys, Miss Bunclark and Mrs Boyle.     

It goes without saying that all nursery children are invited, so if this is not their day or time to attend nursery, then 

please feel free to bring them along to this session. For safeguarding reasons please can you let a staff member know 

that you intend to come if this is not your child’s usual day or time to attend.    

On the day, please come into school with your child and the staff will familiarise you with the routine.  If you can help 

your child to put on their waterproofs that would be most appreciated.  We then will all walk down to the Forest school 

and you will hear the safety instructions, which you child will be familiar with but this serves as a safety reminder and 

the staff will talk about the activities that are on offer. 

It would be advisable to wear a pair of wellies and warm clothing so you too can enjoy your time in our forest school 

area.   

On the chance the weather is unsafe – high winds or lightning we will postpone and try to give you as much notice as 

we can.   

We hope you will be able to join us for this nursery open morning. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Angela Hughes  

Headteacher 
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